
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  – MAY 5, 2003 

STAFF TO ATTEND VELLORE WOODS RATEPAYERS AGM 

Recommendation 

Councillor Mario Ferri Recommends: 

That City of Vaughan Staff from Community Services, By-Law and Urban Design departments 
attend a community meeting to make presentations on May 7, 2003 @ 7:30 p.m. at the Vellore 
School.  The agenda contains updates on the high school, community centre, District Park, 
commercial development along Weston Rd., Rutherford Rd. and Major Mackenzie Dr. as well as 
parking and other By-law matters. 

Purpose 

To provide information to the community of Vellore Woods. 

Background 

The Vellore Woods Ratepayers Association is holding its Annual General Meeting and have 
asked that updates on all of the above areas be provided to its residents. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 
 
Mario Ferri 
Councillor, Ward 1 


